NOTICE - Public Information Meeting
Design Project

Kettle View Drive (Kewaskum Creek Bridge Replacement)
Town of Kewaskum, Washington County

IMPROVEMENTS TO BE DISCUSSED - February 19, 2018

Planned replacement of the Kettle View Drive bridge of Kewaskum Creek will be discussed at an
open-house meeting scheduled for Monday February 19, 2018. Project representatives from the
consulting firm of Donohue & Associates, Inc. and the Town of Kewaskum will be available. Construction
of the project is scheduled for 2019.

The meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter with a brief presentation followed by an
open house format. The meeting will be held at the Town of Kewaskum Community Center located at
9019 Kettle Moraine Drive, Kewaskum, WI 53040. The open house portion of the meeting will allow
individuals to speak directly with project representatives to provide comments and ask specific questions.

Proposed improvements include replacing the existing structure with a 35-foot single span bridge.
The proposed bridge will have a 26-foot clear roadway width with concrete parapets. Guardrails will be
added to all four corners of the bridge. The approach roadway will be reconstructed and widened from the
current 20-foot pavement with 2-foot shoulders to a 22-foot roadway with 2-foot shoulders from 50 feet
south of the bridge to 240 feet north of the bridge. Additional grading will be done beyond the south limits
to accommodate the proposed guardrail. Right of way acquisition is anticipated to accommodate the
grading for the proposed guardrails. The project is currently in the preliminary design phase.
Environmental impacts on surrounding properties are being evaluated including archaeological, historic,
hazardous materials, wetlands and stormwater drainage. Coordination has begun with local governments
and regulatory agencies such as the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources.

Persons unable to attend the meeting can make their comments known by contacting Timothy
Moyer, P.E., Transportation Engineer at Donohue & Associates, 3311 Weeden Creek Road, Sheboygan,
W1 53081, phone (920) 803-7380, email tmoyer@donohue-associates.com . Persons with an interest in

or knowledge about historical and archaeological resources in the project area are invited to include such

information as part of any comments submitted.

Note: The Town of Kewaskum Community Center is wheelchair-accessible. Citizens who are
deaf, hard of hearing, blind or speech disabled can use the Wisconsin Telecommunication
Relay System (WTRS). Callers can access the relay 24 hours a day by calling the TTY 1-

© 800-947-3529 or by dialing 711.



